The committee of our Welwyn Hafield u3a usually meet 9 times a year. The meetings are held following the Wednesday morning meeting at Breaks Manor in Hatfield. Anyone is welcome to come along and sit in at the committee meetings, however, should there be a vote only elected committee members present would be eligible to vote.

The contents of each meeting vary according to matters that have arisen and need clarification but can include discussions on our social events, dances, Christmas and summer parties. There is always a Chair's Report, Treasurer's Report, Membership Secretary's Report and a Group Co-ordinator's Report. The meetings normally last under an hour.

Each year in March the Welwyn Hatfield u3a hold their Annual General Meeting and all members are encouraged to attend; this is held in place of the usual Wednesday meeting. It is at the A.G.M. that the committee is voted in, so all committee member stand for the year March to March. If you think you would like to join us on the committee and you would be very welcome, probably the first step would be to attend one of monthly meetings for further insights. Please approach any committee member for further information.